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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are in the midst of our rehearsals for our end of year performance of Matilda the 
Musical and are thoroughly enjoying becoming immersed with the show. To further 
support our understanding of our characters, the songs and choreography, we would 
like to enjoy and discuss the film together.  
 
“Matilda – The Musical” has a PEGI rating of PG, so we are asking for your permission 
to show this film in school before doing so.  
 
We plan to watch the film on Wednesday 5th July and the children are welcome to 
bring in a snack and drink to enjoy during this time.  
  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Watson and Mrs Olaide 
 
 

 
 


